



DG'S NOVEMBER 2016 NEWSLETTER

I am hoping every Lion had a wonderful Thanksgiving with turkey and all the trimmings. I am very thankful that although Hurricane Matthew hit very hard, no lives were lost in Nova Scotia. I visited eleven more Lions Clubs in October. Had such a great time with each club.

During my visit to Chester Basin/New Ross/Chester Lions Club, I had the honour of presenting two Melvin Jones Fellows to KL Don Wright and Sec. Lion Carol Weinberg. Congratulations to both of you.

I was so excited to induct a few more Lions into our Pride, which helps with more service going on in our District.

I took part in the "Race Against Drugs" in Amherst. Lion Barb Baxter and her team of Lions and Lioness work with the RCMP and Amherst Police Dept. They speak on drug abuse, healthy choices and how to deal with bullying.

The "Roast" for Lions Derwin and Susan Bartlett was a hoot! It was great to see so many Lions out to say goodbye to two wonderful Lions. They are moving to Alberta and we will miss them terribly.

The District Bowling held in Bridgewater was a great success. ZC Peter Wagner and his team did a wonderful job. The winners are: Top Female Score and Top Female Average – Lion Tracey Carocci, Lawrencetown & District Lions. Top Male Score and Top Male Average – Lion Robert Boggs, Spryfield Lions. Top Team Score – Yarmouth and Most Fun Team – Kingston Lions. Congratulations to all the winners, see you next year.

This month I was in Sheet Harbour to celebrate the 70th Wedding Anniversary of PDG Art and Lion lnez MacKenzie. What an incredible couple. The District wishes them many more.

Several great Oktoberfest this month. Yum!

The last weekend in the month, I was in Corner Brook, NL for the MD Fall Convention. Lots of fun as usual.

District Governor Claire Brunelle





2016 – 2017 "Dancing Towards Literacy"